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The Board of Trustees of the Corsicana Independent School District held a board 
workshop on June 5, 2017 and a regular board meeting on June 19, 2017. The 
meetings were called to order by Mrs. Leah Blackard, President of the Board of 
Trustees.   
 

Recognitions 
At the June 19th meeting, CISD Police Officer Jeff Swanson and his son Tyler were 
recognized for winning the bronze medal at the Texas Police Olympic Games golf 
tournament in Dallas last week.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Carroll Elementary Principal 
On a motion by John Saberton and seconded by Jason Sodd, the Board of Trustees 
voted to approve Cheryl Murdock as the Carroll Elementary Principal.  The motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 5th & June 19th, 2017  



Fannin Assistant Principal 
On a motion my Dr. Kent Rogers and seconded by Rev. Ed. Monk, the Board of 
Trustees voted to approve Shelly Dyer as the Assistant Principal of Fannin 
Elementary.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communications Plan 
Susan Johnson gave an overview of the Communications Plan.  This includes 
ongoing projects as well as new strategies designed to strengthen and expand 
communications.  The mission of the Communications Department is to effectively 
market Corsicana ISD by creating an aligned district/campus message and to 
provide information that educates our stakeholders about our students, staff, and 
district achievements, events, and initiatives.  The Corsicana ISD is committed to 
open, honest, and ongoing communication with our stakeholders.   

 
Dual Credit/Higher Start Update 
Shonna Franklin gave on overview of the Dual Credit and Higher Start Program.  
Both programs have  been very successful over the past three years. 
 

TASB Delegate Designation 
On a motion by Terry Seth and seconded by Rev. Ed Monk, the Board of trustees 
voted to approve John Saberton as the primary TASB Delegate and Jason Sodd as the 
alternate.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

New Bus Discussion 
At the June 5th meeting, Chris Gibbs presented quotes on a new special education 
bus to replace the bus that was totaled in an accident in the early spring.  He 
presented quotes from two members of Buy Board.  The vendors were Longhorn 
Bus Sales and Rush Bus Centers.  He also advised the Board that the legislature has 
ruled that buses that are 2018 or newer will be required to have seat belts.  If a 
district wants to opt out of having seat belts the district has to have a public hearing. 
At the June 19th meeting, on a motion by John Saberton and seconded by Ed Monk, 
the Board of Trustees voted to approve purchasing a new, 54 passenger bus with 



seat belts and a wheelchair lift for the total price of $96,712.00. The motion passed 
unanimously.  
 

Budget for 2017-2018 School Year 
Marti Shaner gave an overview of the budget for the 2017-2018 school year.  

 
Instructional Supply Proposal 
Marti Shaner gave an overview of the Instructional Supply proposal.  Bids were 
taken for multiple items.  The items will be distributed between bidders based on 
price. 

 
Edgenuity Renewal 
Marti Shaner gave an overview and the quote for renewing Edgenuity.  This 
program will provide all the course work necessary for student’s grades 6-12 to 
accelerate credits, recover credits, stay on target with graduation even if they have 
had disciplinary issues and pursue AP and CTE courses we currently do not offer. 
 

Approval of Assistant Principal at Corsicana High School  
On a motion by Terry Seth and seconded by John Saberton, the Board of Trustees 
voted to approve Bradley Thomason as Assistant Principal at Corsicana High School.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 

Approve Lunch Prices for 2017-2018 School Year 
Chris Gibbs presented information over the current price for lunch at all campuses: 
$1.95 at the elementary schools, $2.35 at CHS and CMS, and staff meals across the 
district are $3.00. In order to stay in compliance with the state and federal 
guidelines, CISD must raise all meals by $0.10. On a motion by John Saberton and 
seconded by Barbara Kelley, the Board of Trustees voted to approve raising the cost 
of all school lunches by $0.10.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

Consent Agenda 
On a motion by Barbara Kelley and seconded by John Saberton, the Board of 
Trustees voted to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of: 

A. Monthly Check Register 

B. Amendments 

C. Quarterly Report 

D. Previous Meeting Minutes 

E. Instructional Supply Proposal 

F. Edgenuity Renewal 

The meeting on June 5, 2017 adjourned at 8:55 P.M. 
The meeting June 19, 2017 adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 
 


